From: Louise Mohajeri [mailto:steepleastonpreschool@yahoo.co.uk] 
Sent: 13 July 2011 12:07
To: Planning
Subject: Wincote objection
  

Dear Sir/Madam,
We wish to strongly object to this proposal (refs: 11/00114/F and 11/00115/CAC) for the following reasons:

That we are a community Pre-School and we would like to think that we can come together as a community and support one another in our hour of need. We really do not need to go into great lenghts about all the detrimental effects that this would have on us as a community but as our role here as a Early Years Provider to the young children of the community  we cannot express enough about what a wonderful rural environment that we have around us and that how much of this is such a fantastic opportunity to experience and learn in.

Weekly news informs us that Governing bodies insist that the outside environment is one of the most stimulating awarding critical areas that we should expose all our children to! And you as a party are going to sit around a table and consider to demolish this history and beautiful cultivated orchard on a flip of a coin.
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